
              
 

Town Planner’s Project Review 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

 
X. Solar Energy Systems – Revised Draft.  Proposed amendments to the Zoning 

Ordinance to accommodate solar energy systems as accessory uses and principal uses.  

 I recommend that the Planning Board review the revised draft, make any changes, and 

then schedule a public hearing for February 27. 

The Planning Board held public hearings on its second version of the draft ordinance on 

September 12, September 26, and October 10, 2018.  The board closed the public hearing, 

reviewed the public comments on November 7, 2018 and January 30, 2019, and revised the draft 

accordingly.  The enclosed document is the Planning Board’s third version.  If the board finds 

this draft acceptable – with or without additional changes – it can schedule a new public hearing. 
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